NATIONAL OFFICE
Thornhill Office Park Building 20
94 Bekker Road
Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



otice

29 May 2023

Dear Legal Practitioners

LPC confirms suspension of Mr Sampson and confirms further action to follow

The LPC noted with concern the reports regarding the conduct of Mr Darren Sampson, an attorney in Gauteng, who was suspended from practice in February 2023. Despite his suspension, Mr Sampson is alleged to have continued to appear in court and he is further alleged to have not maintained decorum in his interactions in court, contrary to the Code of Conduct as well as the rules and regulations of the Legal Practice Act.

The LPC confirms that Mr Sampson remains suspended and that the Council is proceeding with further action against Mr Sampson.

Once again, the LPC urges members of the public to confirm by reference to the LPC website whether any person they intend to appoint as a legal practitioner is on the roll (https://lpc.org.za/members-of-the-public/list-of-legal-practitioners/) or has been suspended or struck from the roll (List of Struck off LPs - Legal Practice Council (lpc.org.za).

Kind regards

Legal Practice Council